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‘Broadening Horizons’ 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are currently learning about Cinderella in our English topic over the next few weeks. 

We have a play to perform for you on Friday 2nd July at 2.30pm. We would like your 

permission that your child can have their face painted for our play. We would also like your 

permission to record them so that we can put the play on a disc for you to take home at the 

end of term.  

 

We will also be sending home lines for your child to learn so please help them practise. We 

may also need some clothes from home for costumes so please bring this in a named plastic 

bag as soon as possible. Lines and costume requirements are attached to this letter. We 

would like this to be in no later than Wednesday 23rd June.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Sanders 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 1 PLAY - DAISY CLASS - CINDERELLA 

PARENTAL CONSENT FOR FACE PAINTING & CLASS RECORDING 
 

 

Childs Name:……………………………………………………….  Class:……………………………… 

 

 

I give my permission for my child to be filmed   YES  NO 

& have their face painted 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature……………………………………………………       Date:………………………………   

 

Print Name………………………………………………………………………….. 
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